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10th September 2020 
                       
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Following some extremely valid feedback from some of you, I would like to firstly reassure you that we 
will only be contacting you to collect your children from school if we genuinely feel they are unwell or 
have coronavirus symptoms.  We understand this may be frustrating at times but I know you will 
appreciate our ‘belt and braces’ approach to this is because we want to protect all our children and 
staff. 
 
We also appreciate that we need to have a level of trust that if your child has shown coronavirus 
symptoms you will follow the advice from the Government and Public Health England and will either 
contact your GP or 111 before they return to school. This means you will have followed the correct 
advice before they return to school and their class bubbles. We are extremely mindful to avoid upset 
in the morning at the school gates for you and your children. 
 
Thank you again for such positive feedback and for your ongoing support and understanding in such 
challenging times. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Moore 
National Leader of Education 
Executive Headteacher 
 


